
Heritage Days Committee 

May 11, 2017 

 

Present:  Val Pomerleau, Deb Doten, Bob Harris, Jeanne Harris, Joan Wiebe, Greg Durgin, Romaine Turyn 

 

Pyrotechnics have been arranged with Central Maine Pyro.   Val will keep the Fire Department 

Department informed.  The fee is $3000 for 10 minutes. 

We will try to make arrangements to pick up what there is at the Middle School next week at 3:00 

(day?).  Town staff will assist.  

The Guys and Gal’s Club would like to have 5 tables for food and crafts at the Union Meeting House if 

possible.  

The posters and leaflets were revised.  

T-shirt colors were discussed. Picture will be on the back with the Town logo on the front. 

A fishing derby for kids under the age of 12 was proposed. If possible it would be good to have the Game 

Warden judge the derby and do some educational activities with the participants.  

Val will be in touch with a possible food truck vendor.  

An art walk was suggested for the Union Meeting House Trail.  

Next Meeting: 5/24 at 6:00pm in the Town Office 


